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Term 4 

December 

18th Presentation Day - 10:30am 

18th Last day of 2024 for students 

19th Staff Development Day 

2025 

7-12th February Staff Development Days 

13th February  Students return to school 

14th February Macintyre Swimming Carnival 
(Goondiwindi) 

26th February McKechnie Shield Swimming (Narrabri – 
qualifying students) 

28th February  Clean Up Australia Day 

 

WHAT’S ON AT YPS? 

As we wrap up another fantastic year at Yetman Public School, 

I would like to take a moment to express our heartfelt gratitude 

to all our families and community members. Your unwavering 

support and involvement have played a crucial role in creating 

a nurturing and vibrant environment for our students. 

Thank you for your commitment to our school—whether 

through volunteering, attending events, or simply encouraging 

your children to strive for their best. It is this strong partnership 

that helps our students flourish and achieve their goals. 

Thank you to the staff of Yetman Public School. Your 

dedication, passion, and hard work have made a lasting impact 

on our students. You have inspired our students, supported 

your colleagues, and enriched our school culture in countless 

ways. Your commitment to excellence in education has set a 

wonderful example for everyone. Thank you for your invaluable 

contributions.  

As we approach the holiday season, we wish everyone a safe 

and happy break. May this time be filled with joy, relaxation, 

and precious moments with loved ones. We look forward to 

welcoming our students back in the new year, refreshed and 

ready for new adventures. 

Thank you once again for being an integral part of our school 

community. Enjoy the holiday season! 

 

Mrs Kat Walker 

Principal 
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End of year 

fun at the 

annual 

sleepover and 

swim school in 

Goondiwindi 

Our Year 6 

Graduates 

 

Congratulations!! 


